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transcultural dynamics in the cultural handling of
natural disasters. Which long-lasting cultural patterns
of perception, interpretation and handling of disasters
can be determined? Have specific types of disasters
changed the affected societies? What have people learned
from disasters and what not? What adaptation and coping
strategies existed? Which natural, societal and economic
parameters play a part? The book not only reveals the
historical depth of present practices, but also reveals
possible comparisons that show globalization processes,
entanglements and exchanges of ideas and practices in
pre-modern times.
The Origin of Consciousness in the Breakdown of the
Bicameral Mind Julian Jaynes 2000-08-15 National Book
Award Finalist: “This man’s ideas may be the most
influential, not to say controversial, of the second
half of the twentieth century.”—Columbus Dispatch At the
heart of this classic, seminal book is Julian Jaynes's
still-controversial thesis that human consciousness did
not begin far back in animal evolution but instead is a
learned process that came about only three thousand

The Little Savage Frederick Marryat 1874
Crime Fiction, 1749-1980 Allen J. Hubin 1984
THE NEW AMERICAN CYCLOPAEDIA: A POPULAR DICTIONARY OF
GENREAL KNOWLEDGE 1861
The Summer City by the Sea Emil R. Salvini 1995 An
illustrated chronicle of America's oldest seaside resort
celebrates Cape May's two-hundred-year history, from its
origins as a coastal getaway for the inhabitants of
Philadelphia, through the growth in its popularity
during the nineteenth century, through its years of
decline, to the efforts of preservationists who have
revitalized the region.
The New American Cyclopaedia 1870
A General History of North and South America 1834
Historical Disaster Experiences Gerrit Jasper Schenk
2017-03-20 Historical disaster research is still a young
field. This book discusses the experiences of natural
disasters in different cultures, from Europe across the
Near East to Asia. It focuses on the pre-industrial era
and on the question of similarities, differences and
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years ago and is still developing. The implications of
this revolutionary scientific paradigm extend into
virtually every aspect of our psychology, our history
and culture, our religion—and indeed our future. “Don’t
be put off by the academic title of Julian Jaynes’s The
Origin of Consciousness in the Breakdown of the
Bicameral Mind. Its prose is always lucid and often
lyrical…he unfolds his case with the utmost intellectual
rigor.”—The New York Times “When Julian Jaynes . . .
speculates that until late in the twentieth millennium
BC men had no consciousness but were automatically
obeying the voices of the gods, we are astounded but
compelled to follow this remarkable thesis.”—John
Updike, The New Yorker “He is as startling as Freud was
in The Interpretation of Dreams, and Jaynes is equally
as adept at forcing a new view of known human
behavior.”—American Journal of Psychiatry
Science Fiction and Fantasy Literature, Vol 1 R.
Reginald 2010-09 Science Fiction and Fantasy Literature,
A Checklist, 1700-1974, Volume one of Two, contains an
Author Index, Title Index, Series Index, Awards Index,
and the Ace and Belmont Doubles Index.
K2, The Savage Mountain Charles Houston 2020-10-01 When
eleven climbers died on K2 on August 1, 2008, it was a
stark reminder that the world's second-highest mountain
has, for more than a century, been regarded as the most
difficult and dangerous of all—for every four people who
reach the top, one dies in the attempt. K2, The Savage
Mountain tells the dramatic story of the 1953 American
expedition, led by Charles S. Houston, when a
combination of terrible storms and illness stopped the
team short of the 28,251-foot summit. Then on the
descent, tragedy struck, and how the climbers made it
back to safety is renowned in the annals of climbing.
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K2, The Savage Mountain captures this sensational tale
with an unmatched power that has earned this book its
place as one of the classics of mountaineering
literature.
A Great and Rising Nation Michael A. Verney 2022-07-20
"In the conventional wisdom, the young United States was
weak, with no international posture or military. But as
Michael Verney shows, early American naval expeditions,
often characterized as merely exploratory, were
fundamentally imperialist. These expeditions circled the
globe and were backed by a wide range of domestic
constituencies, including people who wanted to promote
America as an evangelical beacon, a lucrative node in
the slave trade, or the base of a conventional empire.
Verney shows that early Americans-Hamiltonians and
Jeffersonians, militarists and pacifists, abolitionists
and slaveholders-all agreed that the country had an
interest in showing the world its power"-The Munitions Master: A Doc Savage Adventure Harold A.
Davis 2022-08-16 DigiCat Publishing presents to you this
special edition of "The Munitions Master: A Doc Savage
Adventure" by Harold A. Davis. DigiCat Publishing
considers every written word to be a legacy of
humankind. Every DigiCat book has been carefully
reproduced for republishing in a new modern format. The
books are available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat
hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment
and passion it deserves as a classic of world
literature.
Prof.J.L.Diman,D.D. Edward James Young 1881 This is a
reproduction of the original artefact. Generally these
books are created from careful scans of the original.
This allows us to preserve the book accurately and
present it in the way the author intended. Since the
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original versions are generally quite old, there may
occasionally be certain imperfections within these
reproductions. We're happy to make these classics
available again for future generations to enjoy!
The New American Encyclopaedia 1865
A History of the Doc Savage Adventures in Pulps,
Paperbacks, Comics, Fanzines, Radio and Film Robert
Michael “Bobb” Cotter 2016-05-06 Doc Savage is the
prototype of the modern fictional superhero. The
character exploded onto the scene in 1933, with the
Great Depression and the gathering clouds of war as a
cultural backdrop. The adventure series is examined in
relation to historical events and the changing tastes of
readers, with special attention paid to the horror and
science fiction elements. The artwork features
illustrations, covers, and original art. Chapters cover
Doc Savage paperbacks, pulp magazines, comic books, and
fanzines, and an appendix offers biographies of all
major contributors to the series.
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime
has ordered all books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
The Cambridge Medieval History: The eastern Roman empire
(717-1453). 1923 Henry Melvill Gwatkin 1923
The Bibliography of Crime Fiction, 1749-1975 Allen J.
Hubin 1979
The New American Cyclopaedia George Ripley 1863
Proceedings of the Massachusetts Historical Society
Massachusetts Historical Society 1881
Debt David Graeber 2012 Economic history states that
money replaced a bartering system, yet there isn't any
evidence to support this axiom. Anthropologist Graeber
presents a stunning reversal of this conventional
wisdom. For more than 5000 years, humans have used
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elaborate credit systems to buy and sell goods. Since
the beginning of the agrarian empires, humans have been
divided into debtors and creditors. Through time,
virtual credit money was replaced by gold and the system
as a whole went into decline. This fascinating history
is told for the first time.
The History of America William Robertson 1859
The Admans Dilemma Paul Rutherford 2018-10-11 The
Admans Dilemma is a cultural biography that explores
the rise and fall of the advertising man as a figure who
became effectively a licensed deceiver in the process of
governing the lives of American consumers. Apparently
this personage was caught up in a contradiction, both
compelled to deceive yet supposed to tell the truth. It
was this moral condition and its consequences that made
the adman so interesting to critics, novelists, and
eventually filmmakers. The biography tracks his saga
from its origins in the exaggerated doings of P.T.
Barnum, the emergence of a new profession in the 1920s,
the heyday of the admans influence during the post-WW2
era, the later rebranding of the adman as artist, until
the apparent demise of the figure, symbolized by the
triumph of that consummate huckster, Donald Trump. In
The Admans Dilemma, author Paul Rutherford explores how
people inside and outside the advertising industry have
understood the conflict between artifice and
authenticity. The book employs a range of fictional and
nonfictional sources, including memoirs, novels, movies,
TV shows, websites, and museum exhibits to suggest how
the adman embodied some of the strange realities of
modernity.
The New American Cyclopædia George Ripley 1869
Complete Story of the San Francisco Horror Richard
Linthicum 1906
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The Cambridge Medieval History Henry Melvill Gwatkin
1923
Britain in Vietnam Peter Neville 2007-08-07 This book is
a study of the circumstances leading to British
intervention in Vietnam in 1945, and the course and
consequences of this intervention. The first part of the
work links French colonialism with the native communist
insurgency, while examining British and Foreign Office
attitudes towards French Indochina. The study then looks
at the key Anglo-American wartime relationship
concerning Indochina and its impact. The second half of
the book focuses on the local problems faced by the
British in Southern Indochina, and whether commanding
general Douglas Gracey was guilty (as critics have
suggested) of collusion with French colonialism. It also
examines the wider problems linked to available military
resources, and the controversial issues of the role of
the OSS and the use of Japanese troops to preserve law
and order. Finally, the book makes a groundbreaking link
between British intervention and the outbreak of the
French-Vietminh war in 1946. Britain in Vietnam will be
of interest to students of British foreign policy,
military history and South-East Asian history in
general.
Reinventing Eden Carolyn Merchant 2013-03-12 This
revised edition of Carolyn Merchant’s classic
Reinventing Eden has been updated with a new foreword
and afterword. Visionary quests to return to the Garden
of Eden have shaped Western Culture. This book traces
the idea of rebuilding the primeval garden from its
origins to its latest incarnations and offers a bold new
way to think about the earth.
Mayflower Nathaniel Philbrick 2006-05-09 "Vivid and
remarkably fresh...Philbrick has recast the Pilgrims for
merchants-of-disaster-savage-41

the ages."--The New York Times Book Review Finalist for
the Pulitzer Prize in History New York Times Book Review
Top Ten books of the Year With a new preface marking the
400th anniversary of the landing of the Mayflower. How
did America begin? That simple question launches the
acclaimed author of In the Hurricane's Eye and Valiant
Ambition on an extraordinary journey to understand the
truth behind our most sacred national myth: the voyage
of the Mayflower and the settlement of Plymouth Colony.
As Philbrick reveals in this electrifying history of the
Pilgrims, the story of Plymouth Colony was a fifty-five
year epic that began in peril and ended in war. New
England erupted into a bloody conflict that nearly wiped
out the English colonists and natives alike. These
events shaped the existing communites and the country
that would grow from them.
The Evolution of Taste in American Collecting René Brimo
2016-12-13 The Evolution of Taste in American Collecting
is a new critical translation of René Brimo’s classic
study of eighteenth- and nineteenth-century patronage
and art collecting in the United States. Originally
published in French in 1938, Brimo’s foundational text
is a detailed examination of collecting in America from
colonial times to the end of World War I, when American
collectors came to dominate the European art market.
This work helped shape the then-fledgling field of
American art history by explaining larger cultural
transformations as manifested in the collecting habits
of American elites. It remains the most substantive
account of the history of collecting in the United
States. In his introduction, Kenneth Haltman provides a
biographical study of the author and his social and
intellectual milieu in France and the United States. He
also explores how Brimo’s work formed a turning point
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and initiated a new area of academic study: the history
of art collecting. Making accessible a text that has
until now only been available in French, Haltman’s
elegant translation of The Evolution of Taste in
American Collecting sheds new critical light on the
essential work of this extraordinary but overlooked
scholar.
The Cambridge Medieval History 1923
The Christian Revolutionary: John Milton Hugh M.
Richmond 2022-05-13 This title is part of UC Press's
Voices Revived program, which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek out and cultivate the
brightest minds and give them voice, reach, and impact.
Drawing on a backlist dating to 1893, Voices Revived
makes high-quality, peer-reviewed scholarship accessible
once again using print-on-demand technology. This title
was originally published in 1974.
The Red Skull Fergus Hume 1908
Prominent Families of New York Lyman Horace Weeks 1898
The Savage Wars Of Peace Max Boot 2014-03-11 America's
"small wars," "imperial wars," or, as the Pentagon now
terms them, "low-intensity conflicts," have played an
essential but little-appreciated role in its growth as a
world power. Beginning with Jefferson's expedition
against the Barbary Pirates, Max Boot tells the exciting
stories of our sometimes minor but often bloody landings
in Samoa, the Philippines, China, Haiti, the Dominican
Republic, Nicaragua, Mexico, Russia, and elsewhere.
Along the way he sketches colorful portraits of littleknown military heroes such as Stephen Decatur, "Fighting
Fred" Funston, and Smedley Butler. From 1800 to the
present day, such undeclared wars have made up the vast
majority of our military engagements. Yet the military
has often resisted preparing itself for small wars,
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preferring instead to train for big conflicts that
seldom come. Boot re-examines the tragedy of Vietnam
through a "small war" prism. He concludes with a
devastating critique of the Powell Doctrine and a
convincing argument that the armed forces must reorient
themselves to better handle small-war missions, because
such clashes are an inevitable result of America's farflung imperial responsibilities.
Merchants of Disaster: A Doc Savage Adventure Harold A.
Davis 2021-08-31 "Merchants of Disaster: A Doc Savage
Adventure" by Harold A. Davis. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics &
literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has
been meticulously edited and formatted to boost
readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is
to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible
to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Science Fiction and Fantasy Literature, 1975-1991 R.
Reginald 1992 Science fiction constitutes one of the
largest and most widely read genres in literature, and
this reference provides bibliographical data on some
20,000 science fiction, fantasy, and horror fiction
books, as well as nonfiction monographs about the
literature. A companion to Reginald's Science Fiction
and Fantasy Literature, 1700-1974 (Gale, 1979), the
present volume is alphabetically arranged by
approximately 10,000 author names. The entry for each
individual work includes title, publisher, date and
place published, number of pages, hardbound or paperback
format, and type of book (novel, anthology, etc.). Where
appropriate, entries also provide translation notes,
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series information, pseudonyms, and remarks on special
features (such as celebrity introductions). Includes
indexes of titles, series, awards, and "doubles" (for
locating volumes containing two novels). Annotation
copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR.
The Whole Story John E. Simkin 1996 This work is the
only comprehensive guide to sequels in English, with
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over 84,000 works by 12,500 authors in 17,000 sequences.
Science Fiction and Fantasy Literature R. Reginald
2010-09 Science Fiction and Fantasy Literature, A
Checklist, 1700-1974, Volume one of Two, contains an
Author Index, Title Index, Series Index, Awards Index,
and the Ace and Belmont Doubles Index.
The Oera Linda Book 1876
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